
          Suggested Guideline For A Pastor’s Letter To The Parish

The following is a suggested Pastor’s letter to his parishioners to prepare them for 
the formation of Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration in their parish. When people are 
given information and instruction before and after adoration begins, the adoration 
program should not only begin well but it should continue to spread the love for 
Jesus throughout the parish and the surrounding community.

Dear Parish Family,

On the weekend of  (sign-up Sunday weekend date) I have invited Fr. (Eucharistic 
Speaker’s Name) to our parish to speak to you about Perpetual Eucharistic 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration is our response to Jesus’ love for us. We become a 
part of Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration when we willingly consent to spend a quiet 
holy hour of prayer in His Eucharistic Presence once a week on the same day at the 
same time every week so that all of us united together adore Our Lord perpetually 
seven days a week, twenty-four hours a day.

Each week for the next four weeks we will insert material on Perpetual Eucharistic 
Adoration in the parish bulletin for every member of the family to read. 

After every Mass, we will show a video on Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration in our 
Parish Center. All parishioners are welcome to view the video so that everyone may 
see for themselves the many benefits and blessings that are derived from Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament for the parishioners, the parish and the community as a 
whole.

Yours in Christ,


